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To: Real Estate Department Partners    Notice:  RED-21-57 
From: Real Estate Department 
Date: December 6, 2022 
Re: RFP for 2022 HOME Innovation Program 

 
IHCDA, in partnership with the Family and Social Services Administration Division of Mental 
Health and Addiction (“DMHA”), is seeking to select up to three Community Housing Development 
Organizations (“CHDOs”), as defined in 24 CFR 92, to propose an innovative affordable housing 
project to create permanent supportive housing units for persons with a co-occurring substance 
use disorder and mental illness.  Additional information can be found in the Request for Proposals. 
 
RFP responses are due by 5:00 PM Eastern Time on January 31, 2022. 
 
Questions about this notice can be directed to Matt Rayburn via mrayburn@ihcda.in.gov or 317-
233-9564. 

https://www.in.gov/ihcda/files/PN-21-38-HOME-Innovation-Round-RFP.pdf
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